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Thank you to all the families who came along and purchased books during the book fair where if you 

purchased one book, another book was then donated to the Caversham Primary School library. All books 

donated will have a sticker added to them saying “Donated to Caversham Primary School on behalf of“ and 

then the family name who donated. 

Also to our volunteers who helped out before and after school for the book fair and also the volunteers 

who baked cakes and assisted with lunches at the interschool carnival, a big THANK YOU!   

The P&C would not be able to do these activities for the school without your help! 

P&C General Meeting – Last one for 2017 

Our last scheduled P&C Meeting for 2017 is for Thursday 30th November at 6:30pm in the school library. 

Even though it is the last meeting for 2017 all parents & family members are invited and encouraged to 

come along. This would be a fantastic way to check out what the P&C is all about and perhaps become a 

member for 2018. We look forward to seeing you there! 
 

Caversham Primary School Booklists 2018 

All families should have now received their booklist requirements for their child/children for their classes 

for 2018. If you have not yet received one please see Karen or Kerry in the front office and they will be 

able to organise a copy for you. As you are all now aware the P&C will be organising these booklists. If you 

have any questions please contact Samantha MacDougall via email at cavershambooklist@gmail.com or 

through our Friends of Caversham Facebook page. 

 

We hope all families will support the P&C with this new endeavour! 

Uniforms – 2018 Pre-Orders 

In 2018 new school polo shirts and faction shirts are being introduced and pre-ordering of these uniforms 

is strongly encouraged. A discount is being offered on new polo shirts and faction shirts for orders placed 

and PAID IN FULL by the 8th December 2017. Orders placed after this date will need to be completed on 

the standard uniform order form available via CONNECT or please see Karen & Kerry in the front office. 

Students from Year 1 to Year 6 will be allowed to wear their faction shirts every Friday throughout the 

year, with exception of any school excursions occurring on a Friday. 

*Please note that Kindy and Pre-Primary students are not required to purchase and wear the faction 

shirt as they do not participate for their faction in events/activities until Year 1-6. 

 


